
Blackwater Community School 

(Ge’e - Haichuagith) 

August 27th-September 6th 

Vashai Gakidag Mashath- Vashai Gakidag Mashath  

Parents/Guardians, 

Uniforms for Grade levels PS-2nd have been delivered. Should you 

need a different size, please return uniforms with a note for desired size. 

Once all uniforms are disbursed, a letter will be sent home informing 

that the Uniform contracts will be enforced.    

“All our dreams can come true if 

we have the courage to pursue 

them.” 

 -Walt Disney 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Schoolwide Literacy Night 

Friday Sept. 6, 2024 at 5:30pm 

REMINDERS 

Bus changes must be called 

in by 10:00am. 

NO SCHOOL Labor Day 

Monday Sept. 2, 2024 

Early Release at 1pm   

every Wednesday  

Grandparents Ice Cream Social 

Monday Sept. 9, 2024 at 2pm 

NO SCHOOL Native Amer. Day 

Friday Sept. 13, 2024 

1st Qtr. Parent/Teacher Conf. 

Sept. 26th-27th at 1:30pm 

Morning Student Drop Off 

No Earlier than 7:30am 



August 27, 2024 

Dear Blackwater Parents and Guardians, 

Greetings! We are well off to another amazing year.  Our students and 

staff have returned well rested and ready to learn/teach. It is exciting 

to see all the different academic activities that are taking place in the 

classrooms.   

Student academic success is the main goal of every staff member at 

Blackwater Community School! We believe all students will learn to 

the highest level and we are prepared to offer more time and support 

to any student that needs it. We started our 21CCLC afterschool pro-

gram (ASP) last week to devote additional time and learning opportu-

nities for students that need it. Our ASP staff is comprised of highly 

qualified educators who are committed to providing students with the 

support they need to develop into lifelong learners! 

As a reminder, BWCS provides students with a positive and enriching 

learning experience. Toys, games, trading cards, and other play-

related items or personal property must be left at home. These items 

pose a distraction to the teaching and learning process. The district is 

not responsible for any lost or stolen items. 

As a reminder, Monday, September 2, is Labor Day! There is NO school 

that day.  Please enjoy the three day weekend. 

I look forward to working with each of you and your children this 

school year.  Together, let's make it the best one ever! 
 

Cheers, 

Misty Lopez 

Assistant Principal 

Blackwater Community Schools 
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